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Hello All,

Hope you are all doing well.

Everyday Another Fire Engine & Police SUV Cruiser are dispatched to Lower Patricia
Boulevard.

This is a common, sometimes daily occurrence and a complete waste of our City / Provincial /
Federal services.

Lower Patricia Boulevard is an embarrassment to our City and proves again and again that
these folks at Lower Patricia Boulevard do not have access to the Mayor of our City, or the
Premiere of our Province, these folks at Lower Patricia Boulevard are crying and reaching out
to a City and Province that is not helping due to many reasons.

The political will is broken, we need leaders not excuses and not a blame game being played
by the Municipal, Regional and Provincial Governments.

When was the most recent trip our Mayor or Our Premiere took to visit the folks at Lower
Patricia Boulevard ?

Would our Mayor or Premiere say they are proud of this area of our City / Province ?

Would our Mayor or Premiere say they agree with this sort of treatment of People who live in
our Cities / Province ?

To allow People to live like this in these conditions is Socially Irresponsible !

Some Residents of The Millar Addition walk along Patricia Boulevard everyday just like
today as I walked along to see people not able to continue their walk because of the toxic
smoke and smell of human excrement that was blowing up into our Residents Properties.
Residents of Our Millar Addition have to live with this Everyday.

These Conditions are Toxic and create a Social Environment that is literally Unsafe, and
should be Declared Socially Unacceptable in Our City / Province.

Again today Fire Engines and Police Vehicles were dispatched along the Lower Patricia
Boulevard and along the Upper Patricia Boulevard Police SUV's are again seen patrolling at
high speed. Such a waste of our Safety Net as these folks in the PGFD and PGPD are also
stretched to the limit and are asking for help.The Municipal and Provincial Government turn
their Backs to the people that voted them into Leadership roles.

The Residents of Our Millar Addition are not Proud of what our City / Province has allowed to
transpire.



We need Leaders that are Accessible, Accountable, and Action Oriented.
We Need Leaders who can "Get Things Done"

Please Help Us
Millar Addition Resident





